## **NOTICE**

DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, UNION CITY BOROUGH COUNCIL HAS ANNOUNCED A CHANGE TO THE MEETING FORMAT FOR THE COUNCIL MEETING THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR JULY 14, 2020 AT THE CITY BUILDING. THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN A CONFERENCE CALL FORMAT. ANYONE THAT WOULD LIKE TO MAKE PUBLIC COMMENT SHOULD SEND AN EMAIL TO SECRETARY@UCBOROUGH.US OR BY MAIL TO 13 SOUTH MAIN STREET, UNION CITY, PA 16438 AND IT MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 2:00 ON JULY 14, 2020. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE BOROUGH OFFICE AT 814-438-2331.